
SROC Committee Meeting – 19th May 2016 
 
Present: Mark Edwards (ME), Alex Finch (AF), Dick Collins (DC), Chris Roberts (CR), Rowena Browne 
(RB), Jeff Ball (JB), Gavin Smith (GS), Dave Hargreaves (DH),  Martyn Roome (MR), Tony Marlow (TM), 
Apols: Ray Pickett (RP) 
 
Minutes from the previous meeting were circulated and agreed. 
 
Matters Arising/Corrections 
ME will advertise upcoming SROC events on the Parkruns Facebook site 
ME will design a template to produce flyers using the recommended firm on UK O Publicity Group 
forum, rather than use the BOF site 
 
Fixtures 
Agreement to suspend the League and its scoring for next Autumn Series 
 
Discussion about lack of beginner friendly events in the Summer. RB to look at scheduling a couple of 
our Sprint Series in 2017 on Sundays. 
 
RP requested to give us an update on Lytham Sports Festival 
 
Lancs Youth games – MR to ask Julian Lailey if this is in hand. 
 
White Coppice. Needs some partial remapping. RB to ask Julian if he can do this, and to offer training 
to anyone who wants it at same time, eg RP 
 
TWT – GS to look at Whitbarrow and liaise with DH over access if suitable 
 
CSC – Simpson Ground. DH to chase for car parking permissions. 
 
2018 Lancaster Uni Sprints. No reply back from Kim, despite several requests. 
 
2018 Lancaster City event – ME to enquire about getting base map from City Council 
 
 
Mapping 
Clougha –  DH to ask for permissions from Landowner and Natural England before we get it surveyed 
 
Myerscough map extended by MR 
 
 
Treasurer 
DC has disputed the late demand for payment of levy on CSC event 
 
Secretary 
Ian Lynch and son has joined (Ian was a member while at school) 
 
Club Captain 
Yvette Baker team will be put in for Peel Park heat. 
 
 



 
 
 
Club Development: 
Club Mark on hold for time being, as MR does not want club to commit to having 1st Aiders at all 
events and activities. 
 
Coaching continues to be popular with newcomers at Saturday events. 
 
MR to send apols that we cannot staff the Explorer event at Fleetwood on July 27th 

 
Club trip to see Hobbit at Will Park is on 2nd August 
 
Juniors 
A number doing well, partic Finlay Johnson and Beth Davey 
 
Next Meeting – Thursday 14th July  2016 at Garstang Fire St – 7.30 – JB to confirm 


